
The May 12th, 2015 Tuscawilla Hills HOA meeting was called to order at 

7:00 p.m. by President, Christina Derr.  All board members were present 

except for Paul Harrison, Secretary. 

 

Bob motioned to approve the agenda as written.  Bill seconded.  Motion 

passed, 4-0. 

 

Bob read financial narrative and Zack read the management report. 

 

Gary motioned to ratify electronic decision to allow garden club to use 

soccer field for bake sale.  Bob seconded.  Motion passed. 

 

Bob motioned to extend fence along Route 51 to stop drivers from leaving 

the community to access Route 51.  Bill seconded.  Motion passed, 4-0. 

 

Christina motioned to adjourn meeting at 7:55 p.m.  Bill seconded. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christina Derr 

President 


